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March 3, 2000

Mr. Klaus Conventz
Baumeister Consulting
P.O. Box 2308
Kailua-Kona, Hawaii 96745-2308

Dear Mr. Conventz:

Ohana Dwelling Unit Application (OHD 00-002)
Applicant: RASA CLARK
Tax Map Key: 7-8-014:067

Thank you for your letter dated February 28, 2000, requesting the withdrawal ofthe above­
referenced Ohana Dwelling Unit Application.

We have withdrawn the application accordingly and closed our file on this matter. Thank you
very much for your cooperation in this matter.

Should you have any further questions, please feel welcome to call Pamela Harlow of our Kona
Office at 327-3510.
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